
APARTADO 2024 TELEFONO 2470 

TORRES ESQ. VILLA PONCE, PUERTO RICO 

April 15, 1958 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 29$ 
Wglnutport, Pa. 

Dear sir: 

We reply to your letter reporting our Special broad- 
cast of March 17 from 4:00 to 4:30 A.A. A. 3. j. 

There is no doubt that your report is correct as to 
having caught our station sometime during that period and 
we are sorry to report that -fog: dould not get the full 
half hour clearly. 

We received thirty reports fifteen of which were 
entirely negative. Please for give us if we can not 
answer each and avery one of you in detail. 

Aany thanks for your report and till we meet again 
on the air. 

Sincerely 

WeSTIrIG CORP. 

CHARLES CORDERO 
Manager 
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